

March 24, 2005

John Martin, Chairman Images for Conservation Fund 2112 W. University Drive Edinburg, TX 78539

Dear John:

The Wildlife Habitat Council is committed to supporting land conservation and protection of wildlife habitat on the private lands of its corporate members. Your mission of "Fostering conservation of wildlife through sustainable development using the power of photography while integrating art, education and natural history" is compatible to the charge of our organization of bringing together conservation and business.

The conservation of land and wildlife requires the involvement and interest of photography in helping to tell the story of protecting our land and the richness of wildlife. We at Wildlife Habitat Council clearly see the value of your organization in this noble venture, and we proudly endorse the Images for Conservation Fund Pro-Tour of Nature Photography.

Beginning in 2006 in the Hill Country of Texas, the Pro-Tour will offer an exciting opportunity for Corporate America to join with world renowned nature photographers in advancing sustainable development of our private lands. We applaud your efforts and will watch with interest as the Pro-Tour moves throughout North America.

Sincerely,

Bill Howard President WHC